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The WOSTreasurer indicates that about 500 members require second dues notices

and 150 require third notices each year. Postage alone costs the Society over |32 for

these reminders, and the time, stationery, etc., involved are to be considered also. Please

pay your dues promptly —mail to Chandler C. Ross, Academy of Natural Sciences, 19th

and Parkway, Philadelphia 3, Pennsylvania.

Dr. Thomas G. Scott, past Chairman of the WOSConservation Committee, current

Editor of The Journal of Wildlife Management, and former Head, Section of Wildlife

Research of the Illinois Natural History Survey, has recently become Head, Department

of Fish and Game Management at Oregon State University, Corvallis, Oregon.

Dr. Fred G. Evenden, long-time member of the WOS, is now the full-time Executive

Secretary for The Wildlife Society, Suite 615, 2000 P St. N.W., Washington 36, D. C.

20036.

The National Science Foundation announces the next series of closing dates for re-

ceipt of proposals for:

Basic Research

Life Sciences —15 January 1964

Social Sciences —1 February 1964

Renovation and Construction of Graduate-level

Research Facilities —1 December 1963

Proposals received prior to these dates will be reviewed and notification of the

Foundation’s action will be made within four months. Proposals received after these

dates will be reviewed following the spring closing dates ( Life and Social Sciences, 1

May; Graduate-level Research Facilities, 1 April).

Inquiries or proposals requesting support should he addressed to the National Science

Foundation, Washington, D. C. 20550.

All manuscripts submitted for publication in The Wilson Bulletin should be sent

directly to the new editor, Dr. George A. Hall, Department of Chemistry, West Virginia

University, Morgantown, West Virginia.
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